

## **BOISE CITY PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT**

700 S.E. 1st St. P.O. Box 1116 Boise City, OK 73933 Superintendent's Office (580) 544-3110 HS Principal's Office (580)544-3111 Elementary Principal's Office (580)544-3161

February 25, 2024

Dear Wildcat Family,

It is with great sadness and the heaviest of hearts that we inform you of the loss of one of our students over the weekend. Anytime we experience loss, it brings a host of emotions, concerns and questions, especially with our students. Death impacts each of us differently based on our relationship to the individual we've lost.

Boise City Public Schools administration and counseling staff have been in communication and have a plan in place for all students tomorrow. We will also have additional crisis team members on site to help any student or employee needing support in coping with the loss.

This loss leaves a significant hole in our hearts, and we are all overcome with grief. Please know that our thoughts and prayers are with the family at this time, and we know that you join us in conveying the deepest sympathy and most sincere condolences to the family and friends. If you need support, please feel free to reach out to anyone here at the district.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation during this tragic time.

Sincerely,

Bob Cochran

Bob Cochian

Superintendent